
Rochester Glens Homeowner's Association Meeting -  Wednesday March 28, 2018 

 

1. Meeting called to order at 7:08 by Bob 

Board members present – Bob Hare, Mike Thomas, Paul Merlo, Tammy Deane 

2. Minutes from last meeting read by Mike and accepted 
3. Officer's reports 

a. President - Bob Hare 
i. large stump removed 

ii. Deed restricted neighborhood sign added to neighborhood sign. 
iii. Another pool project where they are redoing the fence. 
iv. The Halloween party was a success with the change to the cul de sac. 

b. VP – Mike Thomas – no report 
c. Treasurer-Paul Merlo  

i. Started without much of money, but have collected a good amount.   
ii. We are in better shape because we have done a better job at reaching out, and 

collecting past dues.  
iii. Dues report and financial proposal for 2018 budget reviewed 

4. Old Business 
5. New Business 

a. Question regarding cars parked on lawn:  Enforcing by laws – usually handled by the city 
– try them first.   

b. Social events – Halloween party, garage sale weekend 17,18,19th of May, this year is our 
year to advertise.  

6. Approval of Budget for 2018  
7. Election of Board Members – descriptions were given for each position  

a. Michael Arbit volunteered to be a board member at large. 
b. All current board members are willing to remain on the board 

8. Open Floor:  One neighbor expressed concern about cars being parked on the lawn, and when 
the driveway is empty.   

Adjournment at 8:30 

 

 

 


